
Good morning, everyone! 

Today, I'd like to take a few moments to talk about some updated school 

policies that will help us create a better and more organized environment 

for everyone. These updates aim to improve our school community and 

ensure a positive experience for all students and staff. 

First, our dress code policy has been updated to allow for more 

flexibility, while still maintaining a respectful and professional school 

environment. We encourage everyone to express themselves through their 

clothing choices, but please remember to adhere to guidelines that 

promote a respectful appearance. 

Next, we've made adjustments to our electronic devices policy. Students 

are now allowed to use their devices during lunch and break times, but 

they must remain off and stored away during class sessions to minimize 

distractions and maximize learning. 

Additionally, we have implemented a new attendance policy to help us 

monitor and support student engagement. Regular attendance is crucial for 

your success, and our goal is to provide assistance to students who may 

be struggling to attend school regularly. 

Lastly, we have enhanced our efforts in promoting sustainability at our 

school. Please be mindful of recycling bins placed around the campus and 

remember to turn off lights and devices when not in use to conserve 

energy. 

We appreciate your cooperation and support in implementing these updated 

policies. By working together, we can make our school a better place for 

everyone. If you have any questions or need further clarification, feel 

free to reach out to your teachers or the administration office. 

Thank you for your attention, and have a terrific day! 


